
Please Support house bill 2004 ending no cause evictions and ending The ban on rent control. 

 

As a single mother of a child I shouldn't have to feel panic every time I check my mail for fear of 

being affected for no reason or a rent increase I cannot afford.   My friend has nearly doubled in 

only three years. My minimal pay increases at work do not come close to this amount. At this 

point in time I pay over 65% of my income to my rent. When I first moved in I paid less than 

40%. 

 

All people deserve housing. Please support this for all Oregonians. Thank you. 

 

Lena Royale 

NE Portland Resident 

97218 

 


